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BACKGROUND 
In June 2011, the online version of S-260 Incident Business Management course was published 
through the NWCG learning management system hosted at the National Fire Academy. The 
September 2005 instructor-led training course remained in the Publication Management System, 
but has not been revised.  
 
 
CURRENT STATUS 
Due to updates in the Incident Business Management Handbook, both the online and the 
instructor-led training courses are outdated. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
It is the recommendation of the NWCG Training Development Program and the Incident 
Business Committee to remove the instructor-led S-260, Incident Business Management course 
and associated components from the NWCG curriculum. This effort will reduce revision costs, 
and ensure all students receive the same knowledge by completing the online training. 
 
Effective date for removal will be October 1, 2016. 
 
 
APPROVED / DENIED  
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    May 26, 2016   
Operations and Training Committee Chair Date 
 
 
cc: 

• Geographic Area Training Representatives 
• IQCS Program Lead 
• IQS Program Lead 
• Chair, Incident Business Committee 


